The official registration and financial information of the Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation may be obtained from the Pennsylvania D-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

Fax:

Contact us

David Jones

Don Headlee, Emeritus

Matt Blair

Sheila Stewart, Vice President

Kirk King, Secretary/Treasurer

John Kendralla

John Dorean

Daniel Church, MD

Jay Hammers, President

Board of Directors

Memorial Hospital Mospital Mos

Greene County Intring Hospital

Email: Dlones@GCMHFoundation.org

724-852-2063

Phone: 724-852-2060

Executive Director

7 East High Street Waynesburg, PA 15370





7 East High Street Waynesburg, PA 15370

www.GCMHFoundation.org

Summer 2012 Volume 4.4

The Auxiliary of Southwest Regional Medical Center Makes Donation to GCMHF.

At its annual luncheon held on June 12, 2012, the Auxiliary of Southwest Regional Medical Center (SRMC) presented Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation with a \$25,000 donation. This donation, which brings the total amount for the fiscal year to \$50,000, will be used to provide tuition assistance awards to Greene County students who are pursuing medical degrees and plan on returning to Greene County upon graduation.



Mary Zollars, President, SRMC Auxiliary David Jones, Executive Director, GCMHF

The Auxiliary, which provides services in three separate areas (escort services and the gift shop at Southwest Regional Medical Center, as well as the Cherry Door on Elm Drive in Waynesburg), seeks to have an immediate and powerful impact on the healthcare services available to Greene County residents. By donating their revenue to

GCMHF, the Auxiliary of SRMC is currently providing funding for a medical student, five nurse practitioner students, and one nursing student awards.

In This Issue:

Auxiliary of
Southwest Regional
Medical Center
Makes Donation

Healthcare
Scholarships to Five
Local Seniors

Waynesburg Central
High School's
Indoor Pool

Register Now!
Golf Outing
July 13, 2012
@ Rohanna's



Each year, GCMHF grants these awards based on a variety of criteria in hopes of attracting the best and the brightest of Greene County to practice their medical training in the area where they grew up. This year's recipients of the CRNP tuition assistance awards are Cindy Demniak, Sherry Parsons, and Jessica Tennant. All three women are Greene County residents and have spent most of their nursing careers in Greene County, and plan to continue doing so once they have obtained their CRNP license. The recipient of the nursing tuition assistance went to Christian Berardi, who is attending Waynesburg University.









Demniak

Berardi

With the continued support from the Auxiliary of SRMC, GCMHF's total contribution to Greene County students pursuing medical degrees will reach nearly \$60,000 this year.

GCMH Foundation awards \$10,000 to Five Local Seniors

GCMHF has once again awarded \$2,000 scholarships to local graduating seniors who have been accepted to college and intend to major in a healthcare related field. Listed below are this year's winners:



Shilynn Barlow West Greene HS Psychology Waynesburg U.



Alex Ferek Nursing



Mariah Hildebrand Carmichaels HS Jefferson Morgan HS Neuroscience/Pre-Med Waynesburg U. Allegheny College



Brittany Blair-Martin Waynesburg HS Biology/Pre-Med Marshall University



Nicole Wagner Mapletown HS Biology W & J University

GCMH Foundation would like to congratulate Shilynn, Alex, Mariah, Brittany and Nicole and wishes them the best of luck in their academic endeavors as they pursue their dream.

GCMHF Awards Grant to Central Greene School District



When GCMHF became aware that the only indoor swimming facility in the county was experiencing difficulties due to financing, it stepped in and donated \$28,000 for maintenance and operational expense for the upcoming year. Since the pool* is used by the community in the evening, as well as students during the year, GCMHF was happy to be able

to provide funding in order to maintain the facility and its current hours of operation going forward.

The public is welcome to use the facility in the evenings during the week, at a nominal charge throughout the year. Anyone who is a current member in good standing with the Foundation for Wellness at Southwest Regional Medical Center may participate in open swim at no cost. In addition, the Foundation for wellness hopes to expand their current water aerobic classes due to the fact that the water aerobic classes held in the therapy pool of the wellness center have been completely full. The schedule for the new classes has not yet been finalized, but tentative plans are for at least two evenings per week at the high school pool.

*A lifeguard is on duty 100% of the time during open swim. For more information, please contact the Foundation for Wellness at 724-627-2739

Fifth Annual Golf Outing

It's not too late to register for this year's golf outing, once again to be held at Rohanna's Golf Course in Waynesburg, on Friday, July 13. Included in your registration is a hot buffet breakfast, registration gift, 18 holes of golf (scramble format) with a cart, and hot buffet lunch. With plenty of skill prizes and a special door prize from Nemacolin Woodlands Resort, it promises to be a great event. Call now for sponsorship opportunities and to reserve your foursome. \$13,000 Hole in One

prize sponsored by **Rhodes & Hammers Printing**

If you want to find out more about the GCMHF, please go to our web site @www.GCMHFoundation.org.